
 

 

      

 

 

          4 February 2010 

 

Product Development Center 

Special Engineering Operation 

SUV/BOF Limousine Engineering 

20901 Oakwood Blvd 

1HK07, MD 410 

Dearborn, MI 48124 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 
 
The following vehicle 1L1FM88W96Y602232 was built by Coastal Coachworks for the 2006 
model year.  At the time this vehicle was built, Coastal was a member of the QVM program and 
based upon the information provided; this vehicle would be considered a QVM vehicle built 
under program guidelines. 
 
 
 
Please call with questions, 

 

Jeff         
Jeffrey A. Metz      

Program Coordinator 

Qualified Vehicle Modifier Program 

Limousine Vehicles 

Lincoln Special Engineering Operations 

Phone / Fax: 313-32-27926 (jmetz@ford.com) 

Mobile: 313-805-3157 
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